
Important safety information
for cyclists in the Central City

What’s changed?
There are new separated cycle lanes outside the new Bus 
Interchange on Tuam Street. Buses will turn across the cycle lane 
to enter and exit the Interchange. 

When buses have a green bus-only light, cyclists have a red cycle-
only stop light. Cyclists will be warned that a red light is coming by 
on-road orange fl ashing LED lights. 

When?
Buses will be in training around the new Bus Interchange from
Thursday 30 April 2015 so please be aware of bus movements
from then on. 

What cyclists need to do
Outside the new Bus Interchange cyclists need to get ready to stop 
when the on-road orange LED lights fl ash. They are a warning the 
cycle-only crossing signal is about to turn red. 

Be prepared to stop. Do not ignore the red stop signal – when your 
light is red buses will cross your lane into the new Bus Interchange.

More information
For more information on cycle safety visit:

www.ccc.govt.nz/cyclesafety

There are new ways of getting into the city with cycle paths, new pedestrian crossings and new bus movements. 

Be aware – Take care – Flashing orange LED lights mean get ready to STOP on the red light outside the new Bus Interchange.



Light phase 1 – cyclists wait on red light while 
buses turn into Bus Interchange.

Be aware – Take care – Flashing orange LED lights mean get ready to STOP on the red light outside the new Bus Interchange.

Light phase 2 – cyclists pass through 
intersection while buses wait on red light.
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